
Seasonal reminder 

Woodlands Winding Brook - Fireworks 
 

        

Happy Independence Day! 

Please remember, for everyone's safety, fireworks of any kind are prohibited at the Woodlands. 

As stated in the Rules & Regulations #11: “Fireworks of any kind, whether explosive or non-
explosive, shall not be stored, carried or brought to or permitted on any part of this property, 
including within a unit or garage, nor shall any fireworks be ignited, displayed or exploded on 

any part of the property.” 

Those wishing to enjoy a fireworks display to celebrate the holiday can find information here: 

https://www.visitbloomington.com 


